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Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

Travis Annatoyn MAY 2 3 2018
Via email: foia@democracyforward.org
Re: HQ-2018-01136-F

Re: 1. Any and all records, including discussions of waivers and exceptions, relating
to a nuclear cooperation agreement between the United States and Saudi Arabia
pursuant to Section 123 of the Atomic Energy Act and including, but not
limited to, correspondence to or from the following email domain:
@meim.gov.sa

2. Any and all records, including correspondence with attachments, travel records
including flight manifests, and interagency discussions, relating to the March
2018 meeting between Energy Secretary Rick Perry and Saudi Arabian
Minister of Energy and Industry Khalid Bin Abdulaziz Al-Falih in London

3. Any and all records, including correspondence with attachments, travel records
including flight manifests, and interagency discussions, relating to the
November 2017 meeting between Energy Secretary Rick Perry and Saudi
Arabian Minister of Energy and Industry Khalid Bin Abdulaziz Al-Falih

4. Any and all records, including correspondence with attachments, travel records
including flight manifests, and interagency discussions, relating to the March
2017 meeting between Energy Secretary Rick Perry and Saudi Arabian
Minister of Energy and Industry Khalid Bin Abdulaziz Al-Falih

5. Any and all communications between Department of Energy staff and the
following entities relating to nuclear cooperation agreements between the
United States and Saudi Arabia pursuant to Section 123 of the Atomic Energy
Act:

Westinghouse (“@westinghouse.com”)

Exelon (“@exeloncorp.com™)

GE Hitachi Nuclear Energy (“@ge.com™)
SunPower Corporation (“@sunpowercorp.com’)
Toshiba (“@taec.toshiba.com”)

6. Any and all communications between Department of Energy staff and the
following entities relating to nuclear cooperation agreements between the
United States and Saudi Arabia pursuant to Section 123 of the Atomic Energy
Act:

Pillsbury Shaw LLP (“@pillsburylaw.com™)
David B. Kultgen (“David.Kultgen@kultgenlaw.net” or

@
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“David.Kultgen@outlook.com™)
Gowling WLG LLP (“@gowlingwlg.com”)
King & Spalding LLP (“@kslaw.com™)

Dear Mr. Annatoyn:

Thank you for the request for information that you made to the Department of Energy
(DOE) under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. Your letter was
received in this office on May 21, 2018, and has been assigned a controlled number, HQ-
2018-01136-F. Since we receive several hundred requests a year, please use this number
in any correspondence with the Department about your request.

We are reviewing your letter to determine if it addresses all of the criteria of a proper
request under the FOIA and the DOE regulation that implements the FOIA at Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, Part 1004. We will send you a subsequent letter to inform
you if we need additional information or to state where the request has been assigned to
conduct a search for responsive documents.

[ appreciate the opportunity to assist you with this matter. If you have any questions
about this letter, please contact this office on (202) 586-5955.

Singerely,

Alexander/C. Morris
FOIA Officer
Office of Public Information
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